
                                                                    1407 W. North Temple, Suite 330 
                        Salt Lake City, Utah 84116 

 
 
February 10, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Reply Comments Advice No. 16-01, Docket No. 16-035-T01               

Tariff Schedule 118 – Low Income Weatherization  
 
On January 25, 2016 the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) issued a notice of filing 
and comment period in the above referenced matter. Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) 
provides these reply comments in response to comments received by the Commission from the 
Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) on February 3, 2016. 
 
Per the Office’s comments, they requested the removal of smart thermostats from the proposed 
modifications to Schedule 118. In response to this request, attached hereto is an updated Sheet 
118-4 removing smart thermostats from the proposed modifications. No other changes have been 
made to the Company’s proposed modifications. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bill Comeau 
Director, Demand Side Management 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 
Enclosures  
 


